COPY
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SEHIPPING.

71, Fenchurch Street, !London, E.Cg

Telegraphic {Inland: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Address | Overseas: Committee, London, E.C.3 Telex No.: 24305

27th June 1962.

Dear Sirs,

M.S. "ARABIAN QUEEN"

With reference to the Special Survey, due at
the end of last month, the Committee agreed to
consider postponement of this inspection until
May 1963 subject to a satisfactory General
Examination being carried out in drydock.

The Owners have informed the Gothenburg
Surveyors the ship is due to drydock at Sasebo
about the 8th July when the above inspection,
together with the Donkey Boiler Survey, will
be carried out, and I shall be glad if you will
give the case the necessary attention.

The Owners' Superintendent, Mr. Stjernfeldt,
is endeavouring to proceed to Sasebo to attend.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Zurveyors,

NAGASAKT ; :

P.S. The Continuous jurvey Cycle ié Béhind
and should be considerably advanced on the
above occasion. FOLH It g ]
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